
GOSHEN HIGH SCHOOL SPORTS BOOSTERS MEETING 
FEBUARY 12, 2015 @ 6:00 P.M. 

FILM ROOM/NEW GYM 
 
 
Attendance-  Steve Stroud, Valerie Kyzar, Jay Kyzar, Mike Redmon, Stephanie 
Snyder, Bart Snyder, Nerita Hinkle, Nicole Stewart  
 
Old Business 

 Valerie Kyzar informed the group that she paid the Pee-Wee association 
approximately $1,000.00 for the drinks left over from their Saturday games 
for use at high school football games. 

 
New Business 

 Update on the financials from April 11, 2014 to February 11, 2015.  
Currently have $30,508.37 in account. 

 Valerie Kyzar updated that Daryl Bets is going to assist in finalizing the 
Federal Tax Exempt Application at no charge but, it will cost around 
$850.00 to file this.  Also that we will have to file taxes for the current tax 
season.  The cost of this is unsure of at this time. 

 There is $575.00 left in the account from the Dixie Majors team last year 
that can be used as seed money if this is continued this year. 

 Report on Deer Hunt Fundraiser 
o Profited approximately $8,000.00  
o Several hunters have expressed interest in returning next year and 

bringing more hunters. 

 The GHS All-Sports Banquet has been scheduled for April 23, 2015 at 6:00 
p.m. at the Troy Parks and Recreation at no charge.  This will include the 
TPR setting up and breaking down the room.  Angie Thomas informed 
Stephanie Snyder that the GHS Cheerleaders will be in charge of 
decorating.  It was agreed that the athletes and parents would pay $10.00 a 
plate and Bart Snyder agreed to handle the receipt book and check list.  
Stephanie Snyder will print tickets to be given to the athletes the week of 
the banquet.  Stephanie will also print out certificates for the banquet. 

 Bart Snyder asked about awards and if an amount could be set.  It was 
voted that the Boosters would allow $5,000.00 to be used for awards, the 



cost of plates for the coaches and their spouses, the two school 
administrators and the officers of the Booster club.  

 Stephanie Snyder contacted the Pig Café and the charge for less than 400 
guests will be $10.00 a plate. This was approved. 

 Stephanie Snyder asked for permission to purchase a mixer board from 
Radio Shack to help with the live broadcast of the weekly football games.  

 Steve Stroud brought up that I was time to elect new officers.  They are as 
followed: 

o President: Mike Redmon 
o Vice President: Greg Bryan 
o Treasurer:  Valerie Kyzar 
o Secretary: Nicole Stewart 

 
Other business was brought up about allocating funds to improve the GHS 
baseball field. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m. 


